Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club
September 12, 2024

*Meeting called to order by President Nancy Deeter at 6:25 pm at Pleasant Prairie History
Museum. She welcomed everyone back for the 2024-25 club year and thanked Lucille
Prudden for hosting the summer gathering at her home.

Two guests were attending the meeting and introduced by Becky Steffen.

*Collect and Pledge of Allegiance

*Program - presented by Health and Wellness Committee. Erin Larkin, a social worker from
Froedtert Hospital, presented information about Advanced Directives dealing with health care.

*Roll call by Donna Franke
*Minutes approved as viewed.

*Treasurer’s report by Connie Coshenet was approved and filed for year end review.

*Past President Sue Lawler presented flowers, representing the number of years of
membership, to those who did not attend the June meeting.

*President-elect Becky Steffen created a new informational brochure for the PPWC. Monica
Yuhas suggested that brochures could be dropped off at the Village Hall and be added to
Pleasant Prairie Welcome Packets.

*Corresponding Secretary Colleen Smoger reported that the rummage sale was very
successful and earned $1,078. Colleen read thank you notes to PPWC from Jean Werbie-
Harris, Colleen Smoger, Sleep in Heavenly Peace, Sandra Riese, Evangelina Stuebner, and the
Rec Plex Therapeutic Recreation Department.

“Treasurer Connie Coshenet went over the 2024-25 budget. After discussion Monica Yuhas
made a motion to approve the new budget and was seconded by Sue Lawler. Motion passed
unanimously.

*Cheri Schmidt announced the Highway Cleanup would be on September 28 at 9:00. Meet at
the History Museum parking lot.

*Char Carver handed out information sheets for the auction. She reminded members of their
responsibilities for the club’s largest fundraiser of the year.

*Jane Ottum reported that the Dayton Hotel event would be on Thursday, November 21. Sign
up sheet will be at the October meeting.

*New Business - - The cost of printing the new PPWC brochures - - Becky Steffen created and
paid for the new brochures, and since the cost was over $100, a motion was needed to use
money from the membership budget for repayment to Becky. Jane Ottum made a motion to
pay Becky, and Terri Harold seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

*Sunshine / Rain - - Nancy Deeter mentioned the text message from Sue Watring about the
card and check sent to her from PPWC members. Carol Smet mentioned that Mary Steiner
would be moving to St. Catherine’s Commons at the end of the month.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.

Donna Franke - Recording Secretary



